
From: Ari Pollack [mailto:pollack@gcglaw.com]  

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 1:27 PM 
To: Karen Edwards 

Cc: 'Sean N. McCauley (sean@mralp.com)' 
Subject: RE: October 10 Planning Board meeting 

 
Karen- 
 
Our conversation with Hannaford has not progressed to the point that we will be able to proceed before 
the Planning Board.  Thus, we will need to postpone from October and instead plan ahead for November 
14th.   
 
 
Thank you. 
 
-Ari 
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